SUMMER BREAK!

We are taking a break from weekly posts to our Facebook Page
(www.facebook.com/ANiCCHURCH) and our website
(www.ststephenthemartyr.ca).

The “Weekly Word” ministry will break for July and August, but will resume in
September with weekly posts with some thoughts on that week’s assigned
readings.

We are truly blessed to reach out to all of you on a weekly basis. We hope that you
are blessed, built up, and encouraged by reading our reflections.

In September, we will be making a change to these posts on our website.
Currently, you can find them in the ‘Resources’ section, but starting in September,
these posts can be found in the ‘St. Barnabas Harvest Ministries’ section.

If you have a need that we can help with, please feel free to contact us by leaving a
message on our Facebook Page.

If you know of anyone who is unable to get out to worship for some reason, but
would enjoy these posts, please tell them how they can find us.

We hope you enjoy your summer. Stay safe everyone!

Blessings, Renee Noseworthy (on behalf of the “Weekly Word” team)
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